## TOWN OF ANTRIM

P. O. Box 248

Antrim, NH 03440

SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES January 21, 1987

The Selectmen met at 10:15 A.M. to study proposed budget articles for the 1987 Town Meeting. Attending were John Jones, Rachel Reinstein, and Keith Boatright.

At 11:10, Police Chief Chris Joseph requested an executive session to consult Town Counsel on a personnel matter. The motion to enter into executive session was moved, seconded and voted unanimously.

An executive session was held pursuant to the above. The Selectmen were joined by Chris Joseph and Town Counsel Lloyd Henderson.

Two decisions were reached during the above session: (1) To convey to former Police Officer Emperor's attorney to meet with him and/or Mr. Emperor at a Selectmen's meeting if such a request is made; and (2) To contest a Small Claims Court suite brought by Mr. Gary Johnson in relation to his claim for legal fees arising out of his attempt to place a warrant article before the 1983 Town Meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at Noon.